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Monday 4th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Science Museum - Wonderlab 

 

On Friday 15th  March, Year 3 will be visiting the Science Museums ‘Wonderlab’ to further 

immerse them into our World War 2 topic. 

 

We will be leaving school at 10am and getting the tube to the museum. Please ensure that your 

child is wearing full school uniform, with sensible shoes, and has appropriate clothing for the time 

of year.   

 

Children will need a full packed lunch as this will be a whole day visit. Packed lunches brought 

from home should contain a selection of healthy food and a bottle of water (no glass). If you 

require a packed lunch provided by the school, please inform the school office, via email, by 

Monday 11th March. The school will not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children 

who do not have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip.  

 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Thomas and Miss Jones 

Year 3 Teachers 
 
 
 


